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Board of Trustees Workshop Meeting 
Wednesday January 5, 2022 @ 7:00 PM 

Via Videoconference as per Chapter 417 of NYS Local Laws of 2021 
 
 

1. COVID 19 Updates 
a. Employee Vaccination Policy 
b. Village Hall Policy 
c. Local Testing Options 

2. Approve Hiring of Robert Newhall as Part-Time Driver at Current Rate ($19/hr.)  
3. January Board Meeting Schedule 

a. 1/05 – COVID Policy 
b. 1/12 – Monthly Meeting 
c. 1/19 – Managed Technologies Presentation 
d. 1/26 – TBD  

4. Approval of Bills – Batch #:  6306  Amount: $87,551.49 
5. Public Comment 
 
 
The public is invited to attend the meeting as follows: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/88983853791?pwd=NG1RWU5VVG9RVTRZaStQaW9kMXBMZz09 
or to Join by Phone: (646) 558-8656 
Meeting ID: 889 8385 3791 Passcode: 365616 
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Village Hall Open By Appointment Only 
Until further notice, the Village of Cold Spring offices will be open by appointment 
only starting Monday January 3, 2022.  To schedule an appointment with staff, please 
contact the following: 

• Mayor: 845-265-3611 ext. 5 or mayor@coldspringny.gov 
• Village Clerk: 845-265-3611 ext. 1 or vcsclerk@coldspringny.gov 
• Accountant: 845-265-3611 ext. 2 or treasurer@coldspringny.gov 
• Registrar: 845-265--3611 ext. 3 or ann@coldspringny.gov 
• Building Inspector: 845-265-3611 ext. 4 or building@coldspringny.gov  
• Court Clerk:  845-265-9070 or court@coldspringny.gov 

Masks must be worn at all times while inside Village Hall. 

Thank you for your cooperation.  Stay Safe and Stay Healthy! 
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COVID TEST SITE NOW OPEN LOCALLY 
 

COVID Testing is now available for Putnam County Residents at the Philipstown 
Recreation Center in Garrison and the Paladin Center (39 Seminary Road) in Carmel.  
Test sites are open 7 days a week from 6:00 AM - 9:00 AM for School Children and Staff 
and 10:00 AM - 6:00 PM for all ages. 

It is recommended that you register before going to the testing site.  This will help speed 
up the process.  To register, click here 

Please note that testing will not be available on the dates and times of the vaccine clinics. 

Click here for the latest calendar from the Putnam County Health Department 

VACCINATIONS 

A COVID-19 vaccine clinic is scheduled for Tuesday, January 4th and Tuesday January 
25th from 1:00PM - 3:30 PM at the Philipstown Recreation Center. 

• Moderna boosters will be available for individuals 18 and older. 
• Pfizer boosters will be available for individuals 16 and older. 
• First and Second Dose Pfizer will be available for the 5- to 11-age group 

No Walk-ins accepted .  To register for a vaccine, please click here 

For the latest COVID information, please visit the New York State Department of 
Health webiste or the Putnam County Health Department website 
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